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Mr. /Ms. President,

Kenya extends a warm welcome to the delegation of Australia to this 2nd cycle of the UPR and thanks them for the comprehensive and thorough presentation of their national report.

Kenya commends the positive efforts by the Government, to implement the already accepted recommendations. We welcome measures to improve the human rights of the most vulnerable segments of Australian society by giving policy priority and providing more opportunities particularly to the migrants and refugee community, the elderly, persons with disabilities, and indigenous people. 
We also commend the Government’s Closing the Gap policy aimed at addressing the situation of indigenous Australians, and encourage the Government to remain on course to meeting the policy’s targets. 
We make the following recommendations to Australia: 
1. To intensify her efforts in enhancing the rights of indigenous Australians: by addressing the underlying causes of their plight; by providing opportunities in health, education, housing and employment; and by addressing the high rate of their incarceration. 
2. To review with the aim of terminating or reforming the current regional offshore processing arrangement, and policy of mandatory detention of refugees, stateless persons and migrants; and to uphold all human rights obligations towards refugees, stateless persons and migrants.  
I thank you.

